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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 13 April 2017


Welcome to our Summer Term Newsletter. We are all looking forward to another busy term of fun filled activities. 

Parents Consultation Evening
Baby Unit, Toddlers and Nursery Wednesday 3nd May
Preschool 1 Thursday 4th May

Preschool 2 Tuesday 25th & Wednesday 26th April

A new booking system will be available for parents evening on your child’s classroom door. Please ask staff in the room for assistance. Booking letters will no longer be issued.
Staff Changes
We would like to welcome Glenis, Carol and Hayley to the Nursery team.

Safeguarding
Nursery Policy is not to allow people to access the building without a staff member present. Please can parents and carers not hold open the door to others even if they are known to them. We are sure everyone will understand this is to protect our children and not bad manners.
Nursery Education Funding
Forms will shortly be distributed for Summer Term Nursery Education Funding for our 3 and 4 year old children. Please remember to sign and return them as soon as possible.
Changes to Nursery Education Funding from September 2017

We will shortly be distributing information to parents regarding the changes to funding that will be taking place in September. The government is introducing an additional 15 hours for eligible children. Information regarding this is now available on the government website. 

School Leavers Trip to Cannon Hall Farm
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Parents will receive a letter shortly regarding this trip as dates to be confirmed.
Finishing Dates for School Leavers
Please can you advise by email or letter the date you would like your child to finish Nursery before they start school in September.

Nursery Sessions
Session times finish at 1pm, 3.30pm and 6pm.Please can I remind you that children must be collected by these times. Any late collections will be charged accordingly.

Food and Allergies

In nursery we have children with severe allergies, it is therefore of utmost importance that no food or drink is brought into nursery.

Holidays
Can all holiday request be advised by email or letter giving at least 2 weeks notice.
Easter Sing a long and Bonnet Competition
Thank you to everyone for joining us. What a lovely morning. As always the children gave a fabulous performance.
Such a great effort from everyone for the outstanding Easter Bonnets, they made the sing a long more fun and colourful.

Congratulations to Sophie, Alex, Billy & Izzy on winning the competition.

Holiday Club
We are now taking bookings for May holiday club. For further information please see the Out Of School Team or the Nursery Office.  

Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

